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Communiqué from the 4th Steering Committee meeting 

Project for Technical Assistance for the implementation of the legal and regulatory framework  
in the Aviation Sector according to the Agreement on Common Aviation Area  

between the EU and The Republic of Moldova 
 

The fourth Steering Committee Meeting of the EU funded Technical Assistance Project for Civil 
Aviation of Moldova implemented by the NTU Consortium took place within Civil Aviation 
Authority of Moldova premises on October 09 2014. 
  
The role of the Steering Committee is to engage beneficiaries to the decision making process as 
well as to supervise progress of the Project every 6 months and to provide guidance on the major 
areas of focus. It allowed to review the past and up-coming activities of the Project and to provide 
advice and inputs.  
It was attended by: 
The EUD Programme Manager  
Deputy Minister of Roads and Infrastructure 
Civil Aviation Authority high-level management  
The EUHLPAM Advisor  
Representatives of Ministry of Transports and Roads Infrastructure 
Representatives of Civil Aviation Authority 
The Project Core Team 
 
The agenda of the meeting was: 
- Welcoming word by the EUD 
- Welcoming word by the Civil Aviation Authority 
- Report on the activities completed during the past reporting period 
- Report presenting the forecast activities for the upcoming 6 months period 
- Presentation, discussions and approval of the Progress Report Nr.3 
 

The scope of the meeting was the presentation and discussions on the Progress Report Nr3 and 
Project’s results from the last reporting period. The members of the Steering Committee were 
informed about Project’s forecasted plans for the next 6 months namely based on Short Term 
missions in different areas (ATM, Airworthiness, Market Access, Safety, Security, Social) starting 
with first mission on Airworthiness. 
  
Project’s role is to organize Moldovan authorities in drafting and implementing legislative acts 
according to CAAA Annex III and during the meeting it was decided to settle on a list of priorities in 
order to organize working mode for beneficiaries. 
 
 



The beneficiaries appreciated the productive cooperation with Project’s Core Team on recent 
legislative draft laws, which is to be considered as a progressive collaborative example. Continuing 
the activity of the Project a Work Plan for drafting legislation is in preparations by the end of 
October, thus adapting to a new strategy and initiate drafting process of the legislative acts. 
 
The participants of the meeting approved the Progress Report Nr3 and plans for the upcoming 6 
months period. 
 
The meeting was held under the auspices of EU Delegation to Republic Moldova and NTU 
Consortium management.   

 


